
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question  In March 2023, ward councillors were told the works to 

install the new junction at Craigs Road and Maybury Road 

would start in “late May / early June”. No works have yet 

commenced. 

When is the reconfiguration of the Craig’s Road / Maybury 

Road junction now expected to commence?  

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


